
 

ADDENDUM 
 
May 29, 2019 
 
ADDENDUM # 3 
RFP 19A4, Request for Letter of Interest Oakdale Middle School Addition 
DUE DATE & TIME:  FCPS Main Lobby, Tuesday, June 4, 2019, prior to and time stamped  
   no later than 2:00 P.M.  

 
This addendum is being issued to provide additions, corrections, clarifications and answers to certain questions raised 
referencing the original RFP and any resultant contracts for the above RFP.  
 

1. This Addendum includes the following attachment(s): 
 

a. Responses to Questions (1 page) 
 
Thank you for your interest in bidding with Frederick County Public Schools and we apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

       
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Miskell 
 
Kim Miskell, CSBO 
Assistant Purchasing Manager 
 
 
 
km/ab 
 
pc: Adnan Mamoon, Director of Capital Programs 
 Beth Pasierb, Supervisor, Facilities Planning 
 Holly Nelson, AICP, Facilities Planner, Operations Division 

    Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., Purchasing Manager 
Kim Miskell, Assistant Purchasing Manager 

Billie Laughland, Buyer Specialist 
Bill Meekins, Buyer Specialist 

Scott Bachtell, Buyer Specialist 
 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5209 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
 
 

    Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., CSBA, 
 Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing 
Manager 

Bill Meekins CPPB, CSBO, CPCP, 
Purchasing Agent 

Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent 
 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5208 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
kim.miskell@fcps.org 
 
 
 

mailto:kim.miskell@fcps.org


Oakdale MS LOI RFP Responses to Questions
RFP # 19A4

Item # Question FCPS Respose

1
Will this project need to be designed to achieve LEED 
Silver certification?

Please disregard previous response provided regarding LEED.  This project will not be required to 
meet LEED Standards

2

Could you please confirm whether the SF330 is required 
for the Design/Builder firm and personnel or whether 
another format might be acceptable, as this is typically 
only required for A/E firms

Please disregard previous response regarding the forms.  The Contractor should fill out form A305-
1986 - Contractor’s Qualification Statement, in it's entirety;  the Architect of Record (AOR) should 
fill out form SF 330 Part 1 (all sections) only.  In section C (Part 1) of form SF330, the entire 
project design team should be identified.

3

In reference to Addendum No.2 Question #10, please 
confirm the need for a hazmat consultant. Due to the 
age of the existing school, we would not typically 
anticipate encountering hazardous materials. Hazmat consultant will not be required 

4

The RFP mentions a need for a food service consultant. 
Will there be work relating to food services as a part of 
this contract, or will this addition be composed of 
primarily classroom spaces

This addition will be composed of primarily classroom spaces, and food service consultant will not 
be required.
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